April Newsletter: Mrs. Roach

1st and 2nd graders are doing a great job in
Language Arts and Writing. They’ve practiced
capitalization and punctuation activities on
Nearpod with Mrs. Graham, I’'m so proud of them!

1st and 2nd graders will have Spelling Tests the
week of April 11-14, and April 25-29. Please practice
quizzing your child on spelling words throughout
the week.

RTI: Students are really improving their math and
reading skills. A few students have moved out of
RTI, keep up the good work!



